

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY OF PASADENA NOTICE OF CANCELLATION LEGISLATIVE POLICY COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING DECEMBER 25, 2018

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Legislative Policy Committee scheduled for Tuesday, December 25, 2018 at 6:00 p.m., in the Council Conference Room, located at Pasadena City Hall, Room S246, Pasadena, California, is canceled.

DEBRA D'AGOSTINOCity Manager's Office

I HEREBY CERTIFY that this notice in its entirety, was posted on the City of Pasadena Council Chamber Bulletin Board located outside of Room S249, and at the Information Kiosk, the City Clerk's Office at 100 N. Garfield Boulevard, and a copy was distributed to Central Library for posting this 20th day of December 2018, by 5:30 p.m., and that copies were emailed or delivered to each member of the Legislative Policy Committee and faxed to each local newspaper of general circulation, radio or television station requesting notice in writing, all of which media recipients are identified on the distribution list below.

DISTRIBUTION:

Terry Tornek, Mayor
Gene Masuda, Councilmember
Steve Madison, Councilmember
Steve Mermell, City Manager
Julie A. Gutierrez, Assistant City Manager
Mark Jomsky, City Clerk
Michele Bagneris, City Attorney
Jana Stewart, Management Analyst III to Mayor/Council
Chris Giglio, Legislative Advocate
David Jones, Legislative Advocate
Valerie Flores, Recording Secretary
City Hall Information Kiosk
Pasadena Central Library

Kamala Harris, U.S. Senator
Dianne Feinstein, U.S. Senator
Adam Schiff, U.S. Congressman
Judy Chu, U.S. Congresswoman
Anthony Portantino, State Senator
Chris Holden, State Assembly Member
Kathryn Barger, Board of Supervisors
La Opinion
Los Angeles Times
Pasadena Independent
Pasadena Journal
Pasadena NOW
Pasadena Star-News
Pasadena Weekly